
St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School 
                          

Upper Hill Street 
Liverpool  

L8 5UX 
 

Tel: 0151 709 1062 
Fax: 0151 707 9367  

Head Teacher:  Mrs. J Lewis 
                 website: http://stpatricksliverpool.co.uk 

Twitter: @St_patricks 
10th September 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I cannot put in to words how happy myself and the staff are, that we have the majority of our children back in 
school. We are constantly assessing risk and adapting procedures if necessary. I am extremely grateful for the 
patience and kindness you have shown, particularly at the beginning and end of every day. Thank you so much. 
 
We are constantly assessing risk and adapting procedures if necessary. With this in mind, we sent a questionnaire 
out earlier on in the week via email, asking your views on how the start of the school year has gone. We have had a 
number of responses to this, which have been extremely positive and constructive. Thank you to the parents and 
carers who have taken the time to fill this in, and we have taken all of your comments on board. A few of you have 
asked for more information regarding what happens if a child in our school tests positive. We have produced the 
accompanying sheet to try and answer some of these questions. If there is anything else that you are unsure of, 
then please phone school or email schoolclosures@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk and ask. 
 
Another comment made, was about the cars in the car park in Windsor Street. This was something I had been 
worrying about, so we made the decision to close this car park. This will have a knock on effect to the parking on 
Windsor Street, but I would ask that you 

• DO NOT park on the pavement, or on the zigzags 
• Please be aware of our neighbours and do not park over their driveways 
• DO NOT park across the gates. 
• Walk or cycle if you can 

I understand this may cause you some inconvenience, but I would sooner be doing that, than have a child get hurt, 
and I am sure you would agree with this. 
 
As mentioned previously, we are currently trying to get PE tracksuits for the children; in the meantime they can 
wear their PE kit, school jumper or cardigan and dark (if possible) tracksuit bottoms. 
 
It is very difficult to speak confidentially at the gate, therefore, if you need any help, or any questions, then 
please do not hesitate to contact us via email or the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Lewis. (Headteacher)           

 

 


